
October 22, 2011   Minutes of the Special Update Meeting for Grove Homeowners 

 

The meeting for all Grove Homeowners was held on October 22, 2011 at 3:35 PM in the Lady Lake 

Community Center.  

Board members present were: John Frame, Charlene Walker, Margra Grillo and Anita Korndoerfer. 

Over 50 homeowners were present. 

 

Handouts were given to each family. They contained information that covered the outline of the history 

of the Grove to the present, including detailed information about the lawsuit that Harbor Hills 

Development and Harbor Hills Homeowners Association filed against the Grove HOA in October 

2009.  It included the last two proposals that the Grove presented to Michael Rich: one on October 3 

by Mr. Frame and Ms. Walker and the other one on October 6 by Ms. Walker.  Mr. Rich did not have 

any proposals for the Grove at either meeting.   

John Frame elaborated on the outline that had been distributed. Mr. Frame and Ms. Walker each 

reviewed their most recent meetings with Mr. Rich. 

Ms. Korndoerfer moderated the question and answer period that followed. 

 

Following the Q and A session, the meeting adjourned at 5:25 PM.  

 

Margra Grillo, Secretary                                                   Approved:  January 15, 2012 


